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The season of festive parties is just around the corner. Are
you ready with the hustle and bustle of the holiday season?

The board members are now busy planning for MASC Chinese New Year
dinner party for 2011. We received feedbacks from members that they
would like to go to a new restaurant and have a newband. The board acted
accordingly. So, thisupcoming eventwill be held on Saturday, February 12,
2011 at Seafood Place, 12181 Brookhurst Street, Garden Grove, CA
92840. New place and new band! Please mark your calendar for this
jovous event.

We had more than 40 attendees at our first business network meeting on October
16 at Ruben Malaysian Cuisine. The close setting gave everyone a chanceto
mingle and to get to know each other better on a personal and business level.
Attendees requested that this event be held every other month.

Our Secretary, Connie Henson, turned in her resignation in October. We thank
her for her many years of dedicated service. Her other half, Les Henson, is taking
on her duties in the interim.
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